

Col. Roan,
18th Sep 1858

My Dear Sir

Yours of the 1st inst.
is received. I have not sup-
posed that the time had yet
come, to decide positively,
whether our ship should go
to Boston. I have assured
Mr. Gracey & Mr. Orcutt
that we would send her there
if they had ready emigrants
enough to justify it. I
have desired to do exactly
what they desired - to satisfy them.
I have laid before them
some of the difficulties
of going to Boston - and

Maryland Historical Society

The Maryland State Colonization Society Papers

II. Correspondence Received
A. Letter Books

14. November 1857--November 1863

1858